City of Saint Paul July 09, 2010
Department of Safety and Inspections

BOARDING WORK ORDER

ISSUED BY DIVISION OF CODE ENFORCEMENT
TO: RESTORATION PROFESSIONALS
For Property Address: 598 JOHNSON PKWY

PIN: 342922230071

PLEASE PERFORM THE FOLLOWING:

Reboard and secure property. Ex-tennant may be present. *

If you find more than two (2) additional unsecured openings in excess of the one(s) noted above, please notify
Vacant Buildings Inspector, Dave Nelmark at 651-248-4325 for authorization before proceeding

with the additional boarding. If there are two (2) or fewer additional openings, proceed with the additional openings.
Bill the City for all authorized board-up work.

As required by the specifications, this work should be completed within 24 hours after the receipt of this notice.

Steve Magner
Vacant Buildings Program Manager
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